
 

 

SNGCS/CIRC/25-26/57                                                       Tuesday, 3rd June, 2025  

Subject: ID Card Photo Shoot for the Academic Year 2025–26 (Nursery to Class IX) 

 

Dear Parents,  

Greetings from S.N.G.C.S.!  

We would like to inform you that the school has scheduled a photo shoot for the 

preparation of student ID cards for the academic year 2025–26.  

 

Kindly refer to the details below: 

Sr.no Particulars Dates Timing 

1. ID Card Photo Shoot 5th, 6th & 9th June 2025 During School Hours 

 

 

Important Note: 

• Students must come dressed in their neat and clean regular school uniform on all 

the mentioned dates, including Friday. 

 

 

 

We appreciate your cooperation. 

 

 

 

 

Warm regards, 

Deepa Jayaroy 

Principal 

S.N.G.C.S. 

 


